
UfifilM ffi $uuumaufiau nnfi Tluauffi uru

The Annual Workshops for Secretaries and Treasurers will be held
at:
Southeastern
Saturdav. August 4. 20L8 - Morning

Hope Chapter No. 41

Masonic Hall
71 North Main Street
Attleboro, MA 02703

Bt'eakfast/Registration: 9:00 AM School: Promptly at 10:00 AM

Light Breakfast prior to meeting - $8.00 per person

Reservations by August 1 with:
Mrs. Bonnie J. Studley, PGM, 11 Noyes Street, Norton, lll/.A02766-2025
Phone: 508-222-936L Email: bonmacstud@gmail.com

Eastern
Tuesdav, Auqust 7" 20L8 - Evening

Aurora Chapter No. 9
Freemasons Hall
24 l|i4ain Street
Natick, MA 01760

Dinner/Registration: 6:30 PM School: Promptly at 7:30 PM

Light Dinner prior to meeting - $8.00 per person - sufilmer salads and sandwiches
Reservations by August 10.with:

Ms. Priscilla Brayton, 65 Davis Road, Hopkinton, MA 01748-1174
Phone: 508-902-8036 Email: pab.oes9@gmail.com



Central/Western

Corona Chapter No. 205
Masonic Hall
43 Chestnut Street
East Longmeadow, MA 01028

Dinner/Registration: 6:30 PM School: Promptly at 7:30 PM

Light Dinner prior to meeting - $8.00 per person - selection of summer salads

Reservations by August 9 with:
Mrs. Barbara Huber, P.M.
315 North Main Street, East Longmeadow, MA 01028-1826

Phone: +13-525-6142 Email:barbarahuber@yahoo.com

There will be Presentations by Grand Treasurer, F. Ellen McKay, P.G.M. and
Grand Sgcretary, Karen E. Grabau, P.M. Bring your questions and concerns for
our Grand Treasurer and Grand Secretary to answer.

Secretaries, Treasurers, Worthy Matrons and Patrons, and Associate Matrons
and Patrons and interested members are invited to attend.

Secretary Manuals will be available at the school for a nominal fee of $5.00.

HOPE TO SEE EACH OF YOU AT ONE OF
THESE WORKSHOPS!!


